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14th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
YOUNG VOICES CONCERT:   Thursday 6th JANUARY 2022 
 
This is just a quick note with the final details for the forthcoming Young Voices concert. 
 
Children are to wear: 

 School trousers or skirt 

 Young Voices t-shirts or plain white t-shirt (NB if you have ordered a Young Voices t-
shirt, it will be kept in school until the day of the concert) 

 A warm coat 

 School shoes 
 
We will be leaving school just after 11:30am so please send children with a packed lunch that 
they will eat at school at about 11am. This should include a snack to eat on arrival at the arena. 
If your child is free school meals and they would like a packed lunch providing, please let the 
office know by Friday 17th December.  
 
Children also require a bag containing: 

 Packed tea (this will be eaten between 5-6pm and parents must provide this for all 
children regardless of whether they are free school meals) 

 Snacks and drinks for the duration of the visit 

 Book/magazine or something to occupy them on the coach 

 Inhaler, travel sickness or other medication if needed (please complete a medical form 
at the office prior to the visit. All medication must be prescribed by a doctor). 

 
Please note that children are NOT to bring: 

 Electronic items 

 Mobile phones 
 
Arrangements 
11:00am – meet in the hall and eat packed lunch 
11:30am – we will leave school and get on the coach to Sheffield. 
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Once we arrive at the Arena, the children will be taken to their seats where they will stay for 
the rest of the day.  There will be a break for tea and opportunities to go to the toilet in small 
supervised groups.  We have a wristband for each child with contact phone numbers on in the 
very unlikely event that they become lost during the visit. 
 
The concert begins at 7.00pm and finishes at 9.15pm.  As you can appreciate, it may take us 
some time to get back to the coach and for the coach to leave the car park due to the volume 
of people taking part.  As a result, although we are hoping to return to school for 10.30pm, we 
may be later than this.  We will keep parents updated via Twitter. Please make sure the school 
office has your most up-to-date contact details. 
 
If you need to contact your child in emergency, outside of school hours, you can do so by 
ringing the school mobile on 07756273867.  At the end of the concert, the audience will be 
asked to leave first, and then the children will be accompanied by our staff back to the school 
coach and back to school.  Children will NOT be allowed to go home with their family straight 
from the arena.  Please ensure that you have made arrangements with your child for their safe 
collection from school when we return.  Staff will remain at school until all children have been 
collected. 
 
We know the children are really excited and so are the staff.  We are all looking forward to a 
fantastic evening and an event we will all remember for a long time. 
 
Thank you all for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Hunton 
 
 


